
 

 

 

 

 

 
To: Members of the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee 
 
From: Susan Neale, Museum Director 
 
Meeting Date: September 15, 2016 
 
Subject: Report MAAC16-014 
 Peterborough Museum & Archives: Report on Activities 
 

 

Purpose 

A report to advise Committee on the current and upcoming activities of the 
Peterborough Museum & Archives. 

Recommendation  

That the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee approve the recommendation 
outlined in Report MAAC16-014, dated September 15, 2016, of the Museum Director, 
as follows: 

That the Museum Director’s report on the upcoming activities of the Peterborough 
Museum & Archives be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 

The Peterborough Museum & Archives develops and delivers programs throughout the 
year.  The following is a summary of current and upcoming events. 
 
“What Lies Beneath: Canadian Shipwrecks of Lake Superior”, from Thunder Bay 
Museum, June 16 to September 18. 
 
“The Life and Legacy of Sir Arthur Currie”, from Museum Strathroy-Caradoc, 
September 25 to December 11. 
 
PD Day Camps, September 30 and November 25, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Registrations 
open to ages 4 to 11. Register in person, by phone or on-line.  
 
MUSE Fall Series, Season passes are sold out.  RUSH seats available 10 minutes 
prior to each screening. 
 
Warm Up to Your Museum, Sunday afternoons, 1 to 4 p.m., commencing October 16. 
  
 

Summary 
 
For details on all of the Peterborough Museum & Archives events and programs, visit 
the website www.peterboroughmuseumandarchives.ca , and join Facebook and Twitter. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Susan Neale, Museum Director 
 
Contact Name: 
Susan Neale 
Phone – 705-742-7777, Ext. 2471 
Fax – 705-743-2614 
E-Mail – sneale@peterborough.ca  
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